
Local Schools

Previous 5Get Next 5

TOP

FFA Students Thank The Community
DECEMBER 08TH 2011 BY UNKNOWN

FFA Students Thank The Community

FFA Stays Busy
The Dexter Future Farmers of America members have been busy this week delivering
the fruit that was sold during the annual fruit sale during the end of September. The
chapter sells fruit and other items to fund all of it's activities. The chapter members
would like to thank the community for once again supporting the Dexter FFA chapter.
Pictured with a few of the items that they sold during their annual fundraiser are (from
left) Dexter FFA members Sarah Jones, Chelsey Massey, Shanna Gant , Drew Crider,
Jessica Snider and Jennifer Aslin. (Photo submitted by SMT and FFA Advisory Ronnie
Shipman. Thanks, Mr. Shipman!)
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